

415 N Mill Street, Stanton, MI 48888 989.831.5728 mytrinitychurch.com

March 23, 2020

Dear Friends and Church Family,

Our Governor placed an Executive Order today, as you well know, for all nonessential workers. We thought we would let you know what we are planning to do in the church office.

In the church office we are abiding by what the governor wants us to do. We are in some ways closing the church office (building) but because of technology we are really not "closing" the office.

We will still be taking phone calls. We will still be answering emails. We will still be available on Facebook. We will still receive the mail, but the physical office will be closed.

We are happy that we will be able to continue to help, serve and be here for you in most ways possible.

Pastor Bob said it well today when he mentioned a sentence he has held onto. He said, "Feed your faith in order to starve your fears." In other words, Be in God's Word and be people of prayer during this time of uncertainty.

We are still planning to do the Baby Pantry and Food Pantry so we are encouraging you to give as the Lord leads you. There are two ways to do that: mail a check to the church office or give online via the church website.

Trinity Church Staff